Petition to the Napa County Planning Commission
from
the residents of The Springs of Napa.
Subject: Proposed Homeless and Mentally 1ll Housing;

the Heritage House Project.

(Even the homeless are given 90 day’s notice, but we only
learned of this in the Register. What happened to the post card
notice?)

We are a retirement community and many of the residents
have dogs that they walk every day and we have walking
groups that walk every week around the neighborhood; and
one energetic walker that goes to the Target store and back.
Exercise is very important to our well-being. | have friends in
Old Town who complain about the homeless who congregate
there. I'll have police statistics when | come to the next
meeting, but | know the police have many calls to the low rent
apartment areas.

We are VERY concerned about our safety as many of us
are elderly and cannot defend ourselves. We do not need these

problems near us as we would not be comfortable. We cannot
move as we are here for the rest of our lives.
Ao H—

Kathleen Harrison

Past President

League of Women Voters
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